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Basic Change :  
Rep. Holcomb, 

This bill amends state law concerning contracts for work to be performed on state aid roads, by 
increasing the threshold amount from $165,000 to $200,000 as the aggregate value of such contracts 
that a county judge may elect to submit a bid to perform such construction work using county forces. 

 
Revenue Impact :  
None 
 
Taxpayer Impact :  
None 
 
Resources Required :  
None  
 
Time Required :  
None 
 
Procedural Changes :  
None 
 
Other Comments :  

Because this bill is concerned with the contracting by county governments for road construction, and 
not the procurement of goods or services under the auspices of the Office of State Procurement, OSP 
has no concerns and is therefore neutral on this bill. 

 
Legal Analysis :  
None 

 
 


